
 

 

Results day support:

A-levels, T-levels, BTECs 

and GCSEs

 
Got your exam results? 

Don’t know what to do next? 

 

Contact the Hampshire Futures Career Team 

 
Support from our team of career advisers is available 

from 9am to 3pm on: 

 
Thursday 14th and Friday 15th August for College and Sixth Form 

Thursday 21st and Friday 22nd August for GCSE students 

 
Contact us by phone: 03707 796122 

Or email: careers.service@hants.gov.uk 
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